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Companies that have contributed a disproportionate amount (especially compared to 

the average tax payer) to global warming absolutely need to be held accountable. 

Since the damage is already done, that needs to be done through funding. Without 

governments to force corporations to take responsibility, we will move too slowly to 

make any impact on the damage we have done to the climate. It is critical, essential, 

dire for Oregon to take action.  


